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All payments are to be paid directly to Taylor Shaw via Parent Pay – no 
payments will be accepted in school. 
 
Thrybergh Fullerton CE Primary Academy will allow non-payment of meals for 
5 days only.  A warning phone call will be made to parents on the 5th day. 
 
If the child requests a meal on the sixth day, no meal will be provided but 
school will provide a sandwich only. 
 
On the seventh day, parents will have to make their own arrangements for 
their child’s meals until the debt is cleared. 
 
All debts will be recovered by the school in partnership with the catering 
company. 
 
Parents to be encouraged to pre-order meals on line by Friday for the following 
week. 
 

 


